

School's rich history.



The Franklin-Alexander-Nortonville Parent-Teacher Foundation is selling commemorative Alexander School t-shirts. The image above will be printed on a light-gray shirt. Shirts are available in both adult and youth sizes. All shirts must be paid for in advance. Shirts will be sent home with students through the school or you can pick up your shirt on Saturday, April 28, from 8-11 a.m. at the Franklin High School. Shirts will also available for pick-up during the Alexander School Open House, which will be held on Sunday, May 6, 2018 from 2-4 p.m. If you have any questions, please contact Kim Allen, FAN PTF President, at (217) 370-6477. Hurry! All orders are due April 13.

X

ALEXANDER SCHOOL 1-SHIRT ORDER FORM							
Name	ne					Phone	
Please put the quantity on the line for each size of shirt.					Total s	shirts:	
Adult:	Small	Medium	Large	XL	_ 2XL	Total S	\$
Youth:	Small	Medium	Large				

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO FAN PTF. Orders can be returned with your student or you can mail them to Kim Allen, 2243 Woodson Franklin Road, Jacksonville, IL 62650. ALL ORDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY APRIL 13.